
Project Update: March 2022 
 
During our project, we have developed a partnership with the ministry of Education. 
This partnership has allowed us to conduct 15 information sessions to local schools. 
These information sessions were conducted in three regions: Gabès, Medenine and 
Djerba. In each session promotional material was spread to help raise awareness for 
wetlands and the conservation of waterbird. 
 
A field visit was also organised for a group of students from the "EcoRecycling Al 
Manara School club" and their parents. This visit was conducted in two wetlands of 
international importance for birds: lagoon of Boughrara and El Grine. 
 
In collaboration with the association « Oasis des Sciences », a field visit for Sebkhet 
Dreiaâ (IBA) was also carried out for the Volunteers of the Student Organization 
(AEISEC, Gabes) and the Students of the Youth School 2 (Matoouia, Gabes). 
 
The aim of these field visits is to observe waterbirds and increase awareness for the 
conservation of waterbirds, and their habitats. 
 
Some photos of the awareness activities 
 

 



 

 
 



 
 





 
 



 



 

 



 

 
 



 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 



 

 
 



 

 



   



 

 
 



 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 

 



 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


